
 

 

 

 

Date: 24-12-24                                       QCS/Dec 24/139 

Winter break, a peaceful pause, 

Freedom from the daily cause. 

Blankets, books, and laughter bright, 

Winter whispers pure delight. 

Dear Students, 

Winter is the perfect season to unwind, cherish moments with loved ones in the comfort of home, and 

enjoy hearty meals. We are delighted to announce that the winter vacation for students is about to 

commence. Please take note of the important details regarding the Winter Break: 

Holiday Duration:  

The winter break commences from Monday, December 30th, 2024 to Tuesday, January 14th, 2025. 

Enjoy this time with your family and friends, and take the opportunity to relax and recharge. 

School Resumption: 

Classes will resume on Wednesday, 15th January 2025. Please ensure that you are back on time, well 

rejuvenated and prepared for the upcoming classes and activities. 

Use this break to reflect on your hobbies, read books, and enjoy activities that bring you joy. Wishing 

you a joyful and restful winter holiday! We look forward to welcoming you back in the new year. 

  
Warm Regards  

 
 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
HOS 

 


